OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

BRIAN SCHWEITZER GOVERNOR



JOHN BOHLINGER LT. GOVERNOR

February 8, 2010

Jennifer Tsang
Pollinator Week Coordinator
North American Pollinator Protection Campaign (NAPPC)
Coevolution Institute
423 Washington Street, 5th Floor
San Francisco, CA 94111

Dear Ms. Tsang:

I am pleased to recognize "Pollinator Week" in Montana.

Pollination is important to the health of our national forests and grasslands, and is essential to the maintenance of biodiverse ecosystems and the farmers and ranchers who produce much of the food supply in Montana.

I appreciate your efforts to promote awareness of the important role pollination plays. I encourage these efforts in the State of Montana.

Sincerely,

BRIANSCHWEITZER

Governor

i appractate your afforts to principly awareness to be unpottant rete principon L'épis et thomas in the case officiel elibé dynis et abstraits